
Sustainability Update
Dear Valued Customer,

As part of our sustainability program, Schneller is pleased to announce that we have partnered 
with Aircraft Interior Recycling Association to provide information essential to finding more 
sustainable uses for our products.

As the industry continues to pursue the development of recyclable materials, it is imperative that 
we find more environmentally friendly methods of disposing of existing aircraft interior materials. 
Below you will find information regarding Waste to Energy (WtE) or Energy from Waste (EfW) 
calculations for Schneller products.

Below are the calculations for Schneller products for the Waste to Energy process. This 
information is also available to you on our website as you work with external partners for more 
sustainable disposal methods of excess material during your production process.

Please do not hesitate to contact AIRA or Schneller if you require any further information on 
this topic.

Sincerely,
Samantha Stephens
VP Sales & Marketing, Schneller

Check out the amazing progress Schneller is making 
towards sustainability - Click the link below to find out 
more about our sustainable initiatives!

Source 1: United States Energy Information Administration
Source 2: Shrink That Footprint


